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16th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Lower Five Interim Reviews 

Your daughter’s Interim Review is now available for you to view on the Parent Portal. Please refer to 

the College ParentPortal webpage or email portal@ladiescollege.ac.gg if you have any difficulties. 

http://www.ladiescollege.com/information/communication-to-parents#portal 

 

A copy of the Interim Review guidelines is attached. If you have any matters that you would like to discuss as 

a result of this review, please contact the subject teacher, form tutor or myself. Where "working towards" has 

been identified, we will already be looking at measures to be taken in College to address the situation.  

 

Date for your diary 

Lower Five Curriculum Evening  

Wednesday 8th November 17:30 – 19:00 

A letter with further details on what will be outlined to parents/guardians will be sent out after the half-term 

break.  

 

I would like to congratulate Lower Five on successfully navigating the first half-term of their GCSE studies. 

The step up from KS3 can feel overwhelming but they have risen to the challenge admirably. It has been 

wonderful to see the students return from their summer break as impressive young women. I have already been 

impressed by their re-newed sense of maturity and enthusiasm. Many in the year group have taken on 

leadership roles and additional responsibilities, and I’m excited to hear their voices more actively across our 

Collage. 

 

As you will be aware, we have been focusing on Senior School uniform expectations this half-term. Lower 

Five continue to impress in their very smart uniforms and I thank you for your support with this. Moving 

forward, we ask for your continued support with the removal of cartilage piercings. Clear bars and plasters are 

not to be used, and I would welcome your support in having all cartilage piercings removed before students 

enter the Collage buildings. For further information, our uniform list and regulations can be found on our 

website: https://www.ladiescollege.com/our-school/senior-school/uniform  

 

We wish you all a good half-term holiday, and look forward to welcoming students back, rested, after the 

break. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sophie Appelqvist 

Mrs. S. Appelqvist 

Lower Five-Year Co-ordinator 
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